
 

 

  
 
 
  
12 December 2018 
 
 
Sydney Western City Planning Panel 
Regional Panels Secretariat 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
 
Dear Madam, 
 

RE: DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION 2016/1195/1 (2016SYW223) - 120 

INGLEBURN ROAD, LEPPINGTON 
 
I write with regard to the above development application (DA) that has been under 
assessment by Council. 
 
I advise that the applicant formally withdrew the DA on 3 December 2018.  
 
For any additional information or assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
(02) 4654 7715. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr R Pritchard 

PRINCIPAL PLANNER 
(Statutory Planning Branch) 
 


